
Hello Hot Metal Bridge Families!

We are excited to try our hand at a children’s Bike A Thon! The date is planned for July 23rd with a

rain date of July 30th. Our kids will ride, scooter, skate, stroll, or move as they are able!

The event will take place in the parking lot of our church beginning at 5:30 pm. Riders can choose to

make laps around our parking lot or venture down 26th street to the South Side Trail with the help of

adult volunteers.

Hot Metal Bridge Bike-A-Thon

Helmets are required and other appropriate safety gear is recommended. Safety forms are

REQUIRED to be signed by the adult caregiver for all children prior to the event. Children are

welcome to bring a friend, but that friend must have a completed safety form if they would like to

ride. Adults may also participate, but you may be asked to assist with ensuring the safety of our

children during the event.

The Hot Metal Bridge kids can use the opportunity to fundraise in an effort to support the church.

Fundraising is not required. We have sponsorship forms available.

Food and drink is planned for the event but if your child has special dietary restrictions please plan

accordingly.

Don’t have a bike or wheels of some kind? Let one of us know and we will see what arrangements

can be figured out.

Questions? Contact Joni Watson: joniwats@gmail.com or Pastor Erin:

pastorerin@hotmetalbridge.com
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